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Equitable treatment and acceptance is everyone’s fundamental need as well as a right. 

Government, educational institutions and NGOs are highly concerned towards women and 

children still the cases of sexual harassment at different places including home and ragging are 

observed in our daily life. In this regard, IVS organized a webinar on the theme, “A Talk on 

Attitude Towards Sex Education and Anti Ragging” on 30th October, 2023 through Google 

Meet online platform with an aim of spreading awareness among prospective teachers under the 

guidance of Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal, IVS. Dr. Sumbul Dawood, Gender Expert and Social 

Activist was the guest speaker of webinar who oriented the students with the different aspects of 

ragging and sexual harassment in schools, higher education institutions, workplace and home 

also. She also explained the ways of helping such people and the role of parents, teachers and 

other authorities to control the cases of ragging and sexual harassment. National Anti- ragging 

Helpline numbers, Zero Tolerance Policy, punishment provision, the acts and provisions related 

to ragging and sexual harassment etc. were few such provisions conversed by the guest speaker 

in this context. Students also discussed their queries and concerns and enriched themselves. The 

session evidenced great success. Glimpses of the session are shown below:  


